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II

The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the Ambassador of the
United States of America to Canada

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

OTTAWA, May 6, 1964
No. 73

EXCELLENCY:

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note No. 326 of May 6, 1964
proposing an amendment of the Agreement between our two Governments 0f
September 27, 1961, concerning cost sharing and related arrangements with
respect to improvements in the Continental Air Defence System.

This proposal is agreeable to the Canadian Government. I therefore agreé
to your further proposal that your Note No. 326 of May 6, 1964 and this repl.y
shall constitute an Agreement between our two Governments effective from this
date, to amend the Agreement of September 27, 1961.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideratio®

PAUL MARTIN
Secretary of State for External Affair®

His Excellency W. Walton Butterworth,
Ambassador of the United States of America,
OTTAWA.
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